LTERCARE

ministries

Programs

Volunteer Contact

Lynn, a former employee,
=~ who knows how special the
Jubilee Center is, stopped
by with a very generous
donation. Thank you for
your continued support,
Shelter Care appreciates
you so much!



http://shelter-care.org/housing-programs/
http://shelter-care.org/news/
https://shelter-care.org/why-giving-matters/volunteer/
http://shelter-care.org/who-we-are/contact-shelter-care/
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This Transitional Housing unit is a large 3BR
home on the East side near Swedish American
hospital. The roof, windows, furnace, and
central air were all replaced prior to Shelter
Care leasing the property. It is very roomy and
warm, with the kitchen offering plenty of
storage space,a dining room, living room,

playroom/office, and large bedrooms.
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There is a sunroom on the front of the house and }
a large deck off the back overlooking a good
sized lot. There is also a basement with an extra
half bath, laundry facilities, and storage. The
current family said “We love this house and how
much space there is and how my kids have their

own rooms and a big yard”.
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By providing whole meals to each family, our
families were able to enjoy a delicious Holiday

A meal! Thank you so much for your generosity!
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Thank you so much to the Blackhawk DAV for a
generous donation. Thank you for helping us to
serve the community!







NK YOU!

State Representative Maurice West and the
Rockford Area Realtors dropped off a donation
of donation of warm weather wear and
blankets. Thank you for keeﬁing our program
participants warm this winter!

DECEMBER IN NUMBERS

31 FAMILIES WERE HOUSED BY SHELTER
CARE THIS PAST MONTH, 33 ADULTS AND
79 CHILDREN.

e THE JUBILEE CENTER HAD 1,198 VISITS
THIS PAST MONTH. SACK LUNCHES
CONTINUED TO BE HANDED OUT.
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Thank you to everoﬁé ‘who participated in
our Adopt A Family program! You brought so
much joy to our families this holiday season.



WE ARE CURRENTLY IN
'NEED OF_ _ (./\

Pots and Pans 4'  i ' |

8 Dlshes e e

Kitchen and Cookmg Utensﬂs S
« Towels & Washcloths
Lamps - e

1 Gently used furnlture

: If you would like’ t_o donate, please call Natasha at- |
779-210-8850 or'e_mai_l nu'rbanowitz@shelter-care.'org




e Community Foundation Of Northern
Illinois to help keep families housed and
for MAYA'S House when it re-opens
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COMMUNITY FOUNDATION
OF NORTHERN ILLINOIS

e Blue Cross Blue Shield of lllinois to help
keep members of the Jubilee Center

healthy
. BlueCross BlueShield
of llinois
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' THANK YOU TO EVERYONE
WHO DONATED OR

"o\ VOLUNTEERED THIS PAST
MONTH!

We couldn’t do it without you!

/'

Did you know that you can supportus
while you shop online atamazon?

Go to smile.amazon.com and sign in
with your amazon account information. a m a y 0 n

under "Pick your own charitable
organization", type in Shelter Care and

select us as your charity. QSI'ELTRCARE

You are now signed up for amazon
smile! Just make sure to visit
smile.amazon.com every time you would
normally visit Amazon to have a portion
of your eligible purchases support
Shelter Care.



Shop at Schnucks?

Find out how with each purchase, Shelter Care
receives a donation!

Register your Schnucks card at
escrip.com and select Shelter Care to

receive up to a 5% rebate.
Jchnucksl
My Schnucks Card

If you do not have a card, be sure to pick one
up at your favorite Schnucks store or stop by

the Shelter Care office ,@H‘I‘RCARE

Donate Today

Contact Us
1(815) 964-5520 | shelter-care.org | 218 7th Street Rockford, IL 61104



https://shelter-care.org/why-giving-matters/what-to-donate/
http:

